
From: The Kindlon Law Firm, PLLC <e@scorpioncontact.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 12:40 PM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
Subject: Thank You For Contacting Us -  kindlon.com 

 

 

Dear Elena Sassower, 

Thank you for contacting The Kindlon Law Firm, PLLC!  

We have received your message, and we will get back to you as soon as possible;  

however, if you need immediate assistance, please give us a call at (518) 444-4428.  

For More Information 

tel:5184444428


Please visit our website  

 

 

Map and Directions 

69 Columbia Street Albany, NY 12210  

 

 

http://www.kindlon.com/
https://www.google.com/maps?f=q&hl=en&q=69+Columbia+Street++Albany,+NY+12210


Best Regards,  

The Kindlon Law Firm, PLLC  

(518) 444-4428  

www.kindlon.com  

 

 

69 Columbia Street  

Albany, NY 12210  

 

 

http://www.kindlon.com/

